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Watts Remy

From: Sean Wells <seanwells10@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 1:15 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and 104 

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
The regulation of dairies by limiting the number of cows a dairy farm has or regulations in regards to how a the dairy 
farm conducts business is un necessary to say the least.  More regulation continues to lead to more inefficiencies.   
 
These farms that are currently operating and are outside of these regulations would be effected negatively with no 
apparent positive outcome in mind.   
 
Farming and dairy farming do not need more government regulation and these two bills set a dangerous precedent to 
continue to see   government interference when there is no need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Wells 
2470 NE 2nd St Ste 150 
Bend, OR 97701 
seanwells10@hotmail.com 
 


